
CIRCULAR

Classes: I-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0069/2023-24 Date: 3rdNovember 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

On the occasion of Deep Dhwani, the school will be working for all the students and staff

of Delhi Public school Gurugram, 67A on 5th November 2023, Sunday.

The reporting time to school is 11.00AM.

The school transport will be available and it will be 3 hours later than the usual pick up

time for all the students availing school transport.

Once their duties are over, all students (walkers and the one’s using their transport) are

allowed to go back home along with their respective parents after informing the class

facilitator.

All students are requested to come in full school uniform along with their ID cards and

attendance is compulsory.

A meal box will be provided to all the students present on 5th November 2023, Sunday.

On account of 5th November 2023, Sunday being a working day, the school will be closed

on 6th November 2023, Monday for all the students and staff.

Thank you.

Warm Regards

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


